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17th October 2023 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday afternoon for International Evening. Here are 
some reminders about the event.  
 
International evening will run from 3.30-5.15pm. There will be face painting, biscuit 
decorating, mask making and henna.  
 
Children and families are welcome to wear traditional outfits. Children are welcome to 
wear them to school that day or get changed in school at the end of the day.  
 
We are hoping to have an international food buffet in the hall. We would appreciate any 
food that you are able to give. Please bring this into the office from 1pm on Thursday 19th 
October with a list of the ingredients. Please do not include any nuts, fish or raw egg.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support,   
 
Georgia Powell Davies  
Deputy headteacher  
 


